Dear Engineers,

Our organization with a glorious history has a formidable force of professionals engaged in building Himachal Pradesh.

It has been my honour to work in this organization and accepting the assignment with strong commitment and responsibility to nourish it further. I express my gratitude to each member of HPPWD fraternity for their good wishes and extending solidarity with me.

We need to work together in the field of digitalization to improve our efficiency and output. We have made considerable progress towards implementation of digitalization.

Timely promotions, creating conducive work environment leads to enhanced output and bring job satisfaction among the personnel, who are our backbone.

To achieve long term sustainable growth, we must not only embrace to change but also earn the trust of all stakeholders. We need to generate confidence of clients by our professional competence, actions and intentions so that they remain assured that their works are being handled safely by competent and dynamic professionals.

With the rock solid support and able guidance of our Additional Chief Secetary (PW) and Engineer in Chief, we had proactively aimed for all-round growth of the Department on Mission Mode.We hope that New Officers will work together to continue to march ahead on the golden path so well carved by our expert professionals.

The famous lines "Nothing is impossible for those who are competent" exhort us to move on and keep going till the goal is reached.

I wish all a bright, healthier and prosperous future ahead.

With best wishes and warm regards.

Er.Lalit Bhushan Engineer in Chief (Project) HPPWD,Shimla

March 31,2021